
 

  

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
      

DEADLINE EXTENDED FOR BOARD APPOINTMENTS - SEEKING TECHNICAL 
EXPERTS FOR CLIMATE ACTION 

 
The Regional District of Nanaimo is seeking seven technical experts for climate action who are either 
currently employed or recently retired (within the last two years), with five or more years of experience 
in the following areas:  

• Agriculture • Asset (infrastructure) management 
• Climate/meteorological science • Sustainable/renewable utilities, including energy 
• Coastal/geomorphological process • Transportation planning, including vehicle fleet management 
• Construction or urban development • Waste management 
• Floodplain mitigation • Watershed management 
• Forestry or forest management  
 
Those interested in being appointed to the advisory committee are asked to submit a resume and cover 
letter that lists all professional experience, professional designation(s), specific experience with climate 
change action or planning and availability to attend meetings during business hours and evenings.  
Resumes and cover letters will be accepted until 4:00 p.m. Tuesday, January 21, 2020.  
 
 
 

To view the Terms of Reference, please visit or contact: 
  Legislative Services  
   Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-390-4111 or 1-877-607-4111 
 inquiries@rdn.bc.ca 

 www.rdn.bc.ca/boardappointments 

http://www.rdn.bc.ca/boardappointments
http://www.rdn.bc.ca/boardappointments

